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iii.  Additional information from Brandon: 

We do not have a formal planning document for this communication. Gary 
indicated he would like the first communication to occur "soon," but he also desires 
to have a communication sent toward the end of each academic semester. 
 
There is retention guidance that advises to keep course content 5 fiscal years 
beyond its last use (except for cloud-based recordings, which guidance says has a 
lifetime of only 180 days). This guidance probably needs to be revisited since it was 



1. From Rob Wirtz, Associate Director, Division of IT:  Might try changing 
the setting in OWA where it says "Add online meeting to all meetings". 



Attendance: 






